
Vaughn Public Library Board of Trustees meeting on 1/13/22 
 
Board members present via remote connection: Sarah Jackson, Dina Bolka, Jim Crandall.  
Others present: Sarah Adams, library director. 
 
Due to lack of a quorum, there was no official meeting.  Sarah Adams informed those present of 
current happenings in the library. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be on March 10th at 5:30 p.m. 


